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Ref: WOO82-0% 
Technical Amendment Request for use of Polydensifier Vent 

Dear Mr. McPeake, : 

I am writing with reference to your letter of 8/2/2008, regarding use of an air duct 
from a Polpdensifier Unit at your Dock Road Facili1.y and the possibility of requiring 
a Technical Amendment to your licence WOO82-02. Based on our telephone 
conversation on 8/5/2008 where you informed me that the Polydensifier Unit and vent 
were no longer in use and you no longer intended to use the unit or vent, you therefore 
do not require a Technical Amendment to your licence, based on this issue. The 
licensing unit now consider this request for a Technical Amendment to use the vent 
associated with the Polydensifier Unit withdrawn. 

Regards 

Cc: Siobhin McDontiell, OEE 


